
 
 

 
 
 
 

May 5, 2015    CERTIFIED MAIL: 91 7199 9991 7030 4937 8924 
 
Greg Ramon 
Little Rock Wastewater  
11 Clearwater Drive 
Little Rock, AR 72204 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number:  AR0021806   AFIN: 60-00409     
 NPDES Permit Number:  AR0040177   AFIN: 60-01021     
 NPDES Permit Number:  AR0050849   AFIN: 60-04200 
  
Dear Mr. Ramon, 
 
Recently Little Rock Wastewater Utility reported several Sanitary Sewer Overflows 
(SSOs) to the Department.  The Department is aware that Little Rock Wastewater is 
currently under a Consent Administrative Order to address the SSOs.  However, the 
Department would like additional information about the specific overflows that were just 
recently reported.   
 
Please send a letter to the Department detailing: 
   
  a.   How does Little Rock Wastewater specifically plan on addressing the  
  manholes that recently overflowed?  Please list the corrective actions that  
  will be taken. 
   
  b.   When does Little Rock Wastewater feel that the manholes that   
  recently overflowed will be addressed?  Please include an estimated date  
  these will be addressed. 
 
Also, please include what measures have been put in place to ensure all overflows are 
promptly and accurately reported.  Please send a letter to the Department by May 20, 
2015.   
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 501-682-0630, or you 
may e-mail me at allen-daniel@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Leslie Allen-Daniel 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 


